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Inquiry Chairperson 
Windsor Inquiry 
The Standing Committee on Regional Communities 
  
Dear Chairperson, 
                                In the second paragraph of the NSWCFA submission on The Impact of the 
proposed MDBA's Guide to the proposed Basin Plan on Regional Communities which was emailed in 
the last two hours there is an error.  The third line "NSW Department of Primary Industry's" should 
read MDBA's.  Please accept my sincere apology for this and would appreciate if the correction could 
be made. 
  
Sincerely 
Rodney Tonkin, President, NSWCFA 
 


